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Installation 
7/1/2022 -We installed a new club President for the new Rotary 
year beginning July 1. Jim Kilduff will be leading us for the next 
year.  
Our Past President, John Molinelli was on hand to wrap up his 
year with a few thoughts. Certainly a challenging year but also 
one which saw us emerge from lockdown, come back to in-

person meetings and accomplish a high level of community service.  

John recognized several club members for special commendations, based on 
their significant contributions to our club. Those recognized were Chip Jerry, Sal 
Levatino, Ed Keenan and Matt Drago.  
After being sworn in, our new President spoke to us about what he wants to ac-
complish during his term. We look forward to another great year with thanks to 
all outgoing officers and board members for their contributions. Best of luck to 
the new officers and board.  

 

 

  

 
 
 

Business Meeting  

7/29/2022 – The last meeting of the month is always our business 

meetings held over zoom. During this meeting we discuss chapter issues 
and procedures that have been approved by the board at the Wednes-
day board meeting. If you would like a copy of the board minutes please 
contact Ed Keenan, Secretary. This meeting is the chance to members to 
voice any concerns and learn about future events and endeavors. 

ClubRunner 

7/15/2022 –At lunch on Friday, one of our members, 
Gerhard Franz, lead a discussion about an important 
tool in Rotary, which is called ClubRunner.  
This is a communications, club management and mar-
keting tool and Gerhard is our resident expert. He was 
able to answer questions, point out areas of opportunity 

to improve communications and community outreach as well as improve our 
use of the available marketing tools.  
We thank Gerhard for keeping us updated on this important club tool.  

In Person meeting safety notice 
Out of an abundance of caution, for the safety of our members and guests due to the 

ongoing spread of the Omicron COVID variant, we respectfully request 
that only members and guests who are vaccinated attend our in-
person lunch meetings until further notice.  
 

If you plan to invite a guest to an upcoming in-person meeting, please 
notify them of this request in advance.  We appreciate you under-
standing and cooperation during these challenging times.   

Sincerely The Board of the Princeton Corridor Rotary Club 

Hyatt for in Person meetings 
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Princeton Corridor Rotary Club 

www.PrincetonCorridorRotary.org 

https://www.facebook.com/PrincetonCorridorRotaryClub 

Rotary District and International Day of Friendship:  
 

Facebook: Check out our chapter’s Facebook page and share stories 
of interest. https://www.facebook.com/PrincetonCorridorRotaryClub 

Member News:  
 
Welcome James Kilduff as our new chapter President.  

 

Congratulations to Jim Kilduff on his becoming a partner 
at his firm. 

Schedule of Events 

August-in person lunch meetings at the Hyatt for 3 meetings a month 

(first, second and third Fri.)  

Remaning Fridays each month will be over zoom. 

 

Friday, August 5 12:00-1:30PM - Hyatt 

Speaker:  Gerry Fennelly, Fennelly & Associates 

The Real Estate Cycle and What’s Happening Now 

 

Social: Tuesday, August 9 4:30 - 6:30PM- Metro North Restaurant  

 

Friday, August 12 12:00-1:30PM– Hyatt 

Speaker: Carol Feldman, Shine & Inspire 

 

Friday, August 19 12:00-1:30PM—Hyatt 

Speaker: TBD 
 

Friday, August 26 12:00-1:30PM—zoom 

Speaker:  Business meeting 

 

Wednesday, August 24 – 8:00-9:00 AM– Zoom 

Board Meeting  
 

Save the Date: Sept 9 at the Hyatt, speaker Bill Baroni 

 

Friendship and Rotary go hand in hand  whether those are friends in 
your community or around the globe.Friendship Exchange is an interna-
tional exchange program that allows participants to take turns hosting 
one another in their homes and clubs.  
Here's a throwback of an exchange between Rotary clubs in the Philip-
pines and Canada in 1997.  

988 has been designated as the new three-digit dialing code that will 
route callers to the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline. While some 
areas may be currently able to connect to the Lifeline by dialing 988, this 
dialing code will be available to everyone across the United States start-
ing on July 16, 2022.  
When people call, text, or chat 988, they will be connected to trained 
counselors that are part of the existing National Suicide Prevention Life-

line network. These trained counselors will listen, understand how their problems are affecting 
them, provide support, and connect them to resources if necessary.  

Mental Health 

In the Zone—Rotary  Zones 28 & 32 

Join the special Facebook group for sharing ideas on mem-

bership, our Rotary Foundation and best practices for en-

hancing Rotary’s Public Image. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/rotaryinthezone 

 


